
Seven Sisters Tree Site 

The Tree Site was created in 2000 as both a visual amenity for the residents of 

Farthinghoe village to enjoy, but also as a place for the deposit of the ashes of 

any resident of the village or near relative who have died. 

The site is financially supported by a Stewardship Members Group; 

membership is open to all at an annual subscription of £10. 

There is a post for memorial plaques(we are currently awaiting a new post, 

delayed because of Covid) 

The site is kept tidy by John Deeley and helpers. 


